You are invited to our fancy dress

Speoktastic Halloween Disco
Thursday 24t October 2019
4:00pm - 5.15pm
Ash Croft Primary Academy
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Tickets are £2 and includes a drink
Spooky treats will be available to purchase at
the disco for small charge!

Tickets on sale until Monday 215t October,

buy from the school office or via ParentPay

We }\ope to see you ﬂ\ere @




